
	
	
	

	

Please find below the questions that are included in the Consultation Survey:  

 

Consultation survey FB IDCC methodology 

  Question Reference to 
chapter / 
paragraph of 
Technical or 
Context Paper 

A. Introduction 

1 After studying the consultation document, do you have a clear view on the 
challenges and benefits of the implementation of Flow Based intraday 
capacity calculation?  

 

 B. Coordinated Flow Based intraday capacity calculation process 

2 Are the inputs for the capacity calculation clearly described and 
understandable?  

TP: chapter 3.1 
CP: chapter 3.1 

3 Is the capacity calculation process clearly described and understandable?  TP: chapter 3.2 
CP: chapter 3.2 

4 Are the outputs of the capacity calculation process clearly described and 
understandable?  

TP: chapter 3.3 
CP: chapter 3.2 

5 Which sections of the capacity calculation process should be more clearly 
described?  

TP: chapter 3 
CP: chapter 3 

6 Is the re-assessment of ID ATCs for allocation process clearly described 
and understandable? 

TP: section 3.4 
CP: chapter 3.3 

7 Do you feel sufficiently informed about the method of Remedial Action 
Optimization and their influences for cross-border capacity? 

TP: section 3.1 
and 3.2 

8 TSO developed the optimisation function in order to have a positive 
impact on the market as it will provide more domain in the likely market 
directions (around the DA market clearing point). Do you agree with this 
point of view? 

TP: chapter 3.2 
CP: chapter 3.2 

9 Do you think it is justified to optimize the ID FB domain around the DA 
Market Clearing Point (MCP), knowing it can lead to FB domain 
reductions in the unlikely market directions? 

TP: chapter 3.2 
CP: chapter 3.2 

 C. Expert experimentation results and parallel run 

10 Are you convinced by the experimentations performed so far and the 
foreseen developments?  

CP: chapter 4 



	
	
	

	

11 What are your expectations from the external parallel run process?    

12 Do you have enough information (results, explanations) about the 
performed IDCC experimentation to get a clear picture of the possible 
impact on cross-border capacities for the ID market? 

CP: chapter 4 

 D. Publication of data 

13 Do you have enough information regarding the Flow Based intraday 
capacity calculation process?  

TP: chapter 5 

 E. Additional questions 

14 What are your general expectations from the new IDCC process?   

15 What are the most important go-live criteria for the process from your 
point of view? 

  

16 What is your most important criterion regarding the capacity calculation 
process and output? (predictability of capacity, volume of capacity…) 
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